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Office of Mapping and Geographic Information Closed to In-Person Services 
August 28 – September 1 
 

The Loudoun County Office of Mapping and Geographic Information will be closed to the 
public for in-person services Monday, August 28 through Friday, September 1, 2023, for office 
renovation. Members of the public may contact the office by email and phone for service while the 
front counter is closed. The office will reopen for in-person services on Tuesday, September 5. The 
county will be closed on Monday, September 4, in observance of the Labor Day holiday.  

 
Online Services 
 

The office will continue to process and deliver requests for digital maps and mapping data. 
Paper printed maps will be unavailable for purchase during the closure. More information is 
available online regarding purchasing maps and mapping data.  
 
In-Person Drop-Off 
 

The secure drop boxes for the public will continue to be available for the Office of Mapping 
and Geographic Information in the lobby of the Government Center. 
 
More Information 
 

More information about the office’s services, including contact information, is available at 
loudoun.gov/mapping.  
 

# # # 

http://www.loudoun.gov/
mailto:Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov
https://www.loudoun.gov/1774/Maps-and-Mapping-Data-for-Purchase
https://www.loudoun.gov/1774/Maps-and-Mapping-Data-for-Purchase
https://www.loudoun.gov/Facilities/Facility/Details/Government-Center-120
https://www.loudoun.gov/120/Mapping-Geographic-Information

